. pec 2 2 1990

In Reply Refer To:
License: 49-21178-01
Docket: 30-19877/90-01

Pomrenke Wireline Services, Inc.

ATIN: Nick E. Pomrenke
Radiation Safety Officer

P.0. Box 1934

Rock Springs, Wyoming 82901

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 13, 1990, in response to our letter and
attached Notice of Violation (NOV) both dated August 21, 1990. We have
reviewed your reply and determined that you did not answer adequately questien
(3) in the last paragraph of the August 21, 1990, NOV for all four of your
violations. As you mentioned in your September 13, 1990 letter, we know that
you will cooperate fully with the Commission, review, and pay clcser attention
to our requirements. However, we need more specific information of actions
you have taken (1.e., procedure changes, administrative controls) or plan to
take to avoid further violations.

Please respond to this letter within 10 days of the date of this letter.
Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
LAWRENCE A, YANDELL

. Bi1l Beach, Director
901224 Division of Radiation Safety
21 PDR and Safeguards

cc:
Wyoming Radiation Control Program Director

beec w/copy of licensee letter:
DMB - Original (1E-07)
ROMartin

ABBeach

LAYandel)

MRodriguez, OC/LFDCB (MS 4503)
WLFisher

CLCain

WLHo1ley

NMSIS

MIS System

RIV Files (2)

RSTS Operator

(7
RIV:NMER C:NMSTRAMD \ 0:DRSS |
WLHo1ley:ch CLCain™ ?ﬁ%BBeac*’ﬂ A .
\\.«/{\/‘\“ Q,/\ \/‘1(‘ IZ /u,m, 7

|t /
(20004 I



